[image: ]

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                 
April 28, 2022                                                                                                 
                                                                                                
Taylor, et al vs. Milford Regional Medical Center, Inc:
Five Stones Venture Combating Increasing Discrimination


Five brave women fought for their jobs at Milford Regional Medical Center when they were informed, with less than two months’ notice, that they would be faced with a choice: take one of the COVID vaccines or be fired. They were promised the prospect of a fair religious exemption process, but each woman was denied accommodation and eventually fired.

It was quickly discovered that Milford Regional, did not grant a single religious exemption request. They did, however, grant several medical exemptions to other employees. 


All hope is not lost, however: They continue to pray and fight each day for justice to be upheld in this lawsuit, as they seek justice for facing religious discrimination. 
Five Stones Venture is proud to represent these brave healthcare workers in their lawsuit against Milford Regional Medical Center, Inc., and looking forward to standing with them as they fight back against religious discrimination.  

 For all documents and updates on this case, visit:  http://theFSV.com/ventures
 To donate to this venture’s GiveSendGo campaign, click here. 

Contact: Ryan McLane
President
thefsv@protonmail.com
image1.jpg
THE FIVE STONES VENTURE, INC.




